
 

 
 
25 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reminders 
 
On Wednesday 2 April 2025, pupils will finish at 12.35pm.  If your child is entitled to 
free school meals, they can use their allowance at break time. 
 
The final day of the Spring term is Thursday 10 April 2025. All pupils will finish school 
at 3.05pm.  There will be no Period 6 for Year 11 pupils on this day. 
 
School will re-open for all pupils on Monday 28 April 2025 at the usual time of 
8.35am. 
 
You can catch up with everything going on at the school via our social media 
channels and news area on the website.  Please find regular updates on the 
following link: https://tgbs.co.uk/news/ 
 
In addition to this, you will be able to read our half termly newsletters which celebrate 
all that goes on at TGBS here: https://tgbs.co.uk/newsletters/ 
 
Yours faithfully 

    
Mr J Till   Mr T Walker 
Headteacher  Head of School 
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